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This week in Pre-Reception we have been learning all about Australia. The children have 
discussed which animals live in Australia and have been moving around the classroom like 
kangaroos! We have decorated the classroom with our flags and we have been lucky enough 
to have Tom’s mum come in and talk to us about Australia and read the children a story. 
 
To continue our topic of people who help us, our wow word has been ‘post’. The children have 
been delivering post around the school and learning about how important this job is. 
 
Have a great weekend. 
 
 
Miss Gemma Logan 
 


